Minutes of the Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting November 12, 2018

Present were; Dana Wells, Rose Cleveland and Arlene Bassett

The meeting began at 6:00. The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

We initialed the copies of the payments made since the last meeting.

Dana explained how the transfer of funds works and how he makes the requested payments.

The town wants a new trust fund established. It will be called the "Lighting Fund". It will be used to pay for the lights on the town hall Christmas tree. This fund will be created by donations, only.

Scott Bickford Chairman of the Senior Transportation Committee, requested that \$9,000 of their funds be transferred to a CD. However the bank recommends that it be placed into a money market, instead. The Government Dept. at the bank, will look into their policy.

Carroll Bassett, representing the Sandown Cemetery Trustees, joined us. On behalf of the Sandown Cemetery Trustees, he requested \$200.00 from the interest on the Perpetual care Fund. Dana will issue a check.

The next meeting is scheduled to be held, in the lower hall, on Monday January 21st, 2019 at 6:00pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cesseue Sassett

Arlene Bassett - Secretary